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Steve Roppolo was interviewed by Texas State Network on June 5, 2015. In the interview, Steve offers
insight on the new Texas Gun Bill.

By in large, Texas businesses ask you to leave your gun in your car locked and concealed while at
the office. Open and carry will allow you to leave it uncovered.

Steve said “If that's what somebody wants to do. | can't image that they would want to because
somebody might steal it. From the employer’s perspective, the changes in the law don’t really
amount to much.

He said, signs of businesses that read no concealed weapons permitted, will have to be altered to
say "“No weapons permitted period.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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